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July 25, 2024
Aspirnaut Summer Research Program symposium set for July 30

The presentations will be held from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. in room 202 Light Hall and are open to the public.

Undergraduate participants in the 2024 Aspirnaut™ Summer Research Program
will give oral presentations of their projects during a scientific symposium on
Tuesday, July 30, at Vanderbilt University Medical Center.

The presentations will be held from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. in room 202 Light Hall and

are open to the public.

Now in its 17t year, the Aspirnaut™ K-20 STEM pipeline for diversity and wellness
offers a summer research program at VUMC primarily for rural and diverse high
school and undergraduate students.

Since 2009, 334 students from 34 states have participated in the program, which
is funded largely by donations and grants. For more information,

visithttps://aspirnaut.org.



